
May 10,2021

Jennifer Goad
Executive Director
Mountain Resorts Branch
510-175 2nd Avenue
Kamloops B.C. V2C 5W1
Jennifer.Goad@gov.bc.ca

Dear Ms. Goad:

RE: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort

Hi, after viewing the Podcast from last Thursday, I wanted to send this letter of support.

As a small business owner In Chilliwack, I see the value of this project to increase business for
myself and for all businesses in the area. With everything that Covid-19 has done, we all need
some good and encouraging economic news that helps us here in Chilliwack and for tourism
across BC.

I am also a parent with young, growing children. As a family of skiers, snowboarders and avid
bikers, the opportunity of having a ski hill and mountain biking resort in our own backyard
would be awesome! What a great opportunity.

Having two gondolas offering different views would be a huge added bonus! Please count me
and my family of 5 as avid supporters of the Bridal Veil Mountain Resort.

Sincerely,

Dennis Maljaars
Commercial Transport Mobile Mechanic
Chilliwack, BC
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